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Dear Parent, 
 
I am writing to remind you that Tutor-Parent-Review Day is on Tuesday 26th September 2017. 
 
Review Days provide an important opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their tutor in a 
holistic manner and look at ways in which school and home can work together to ensure that your 
child succeeds to the best of their ability, feels safe and secure and supported in school. 
 
As well as meeting your child’s tutor, we would like to offer parents of children in all year groups an 
opportunity to complete a parents’ survey which will be available in the Year area during the day.  
This will allow parents to give feedback on different aspects of the school and their child’s 
experiences at Toot Hill. 
 
Please could you complete and return the attached slip indicating your time preferences as soon as 
possible to facilitate planning.  Your child’s tutor will then contact you confirming your appointment 
time. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you on Review 
Day. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

J. Gray 

 
Mrs J Gray 
School Leader – Pastoral 
 

 


